MREM

Basic Policy on Anti-Social Forces

We sever any ties with anti-social forces that pose a threat to the order and safety of civil society, and with future

social changes in mind, we ensure the soundness and safety of financial infrastructure functions.

We sever all ties with anti-social forces.
We do not provide any products or services to anti-social forces. We conduct thorough screening and investigation
to prevent such transactions at the outset. In the event that a company is subsequently discovered to be an anti-social

force, we will promptly terminate the transaction.

We work together as an organization to handle anti-social forces.
In the event that a tie to anti-social forces is discovered, we will promptly report it to senior management, and under

their direction, the organization will work together to deal with the matter in the most appropriate manner.

We collaborate with specialized external organizations.
We work closely with law enforcement authorities, relevant external organizations, and lawyers to deal with

incidents, fully considering the safety of our officers and employees.

We take a firm stance without hesitating to take legal action.
We take a firm stance against anti-social forces, both criminal and civil, and do not engage in backroom deals in

response to unjustified demands, threats, or other attacks.
We protect financial infrastructure that supports society and clients’ daily lives.
We protect the safety and soundness of financial infrastructure by constantly monitoring the latest trends relating to

anti-social forces and promptly implementing various measures to ensure the safety of our products and services.
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